A.S.B. Bulletin 8/28/17 — Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Attention all students and staff who have not had their picture taken for IDs. The make-up date is today in
the theater. Seniors are to go during 3rd period, Juniors during 4th, Sophomores during 5th, and
Freshmen during 6th. You are expected to dress appropriately for school every day, and to wear your
IDs every day. Also a reminder, cell phones and ear buds are only allowed before school, at lunch, and
after school.

Stagg Students, next week is Homecoming Week. We have a dance on Thursday, a minimum day with a
rally on Friday, and of course the main event Football game that night, where at halftime we will crown our
new King and Queen. Here are the spirit days:

Tuesday is Tropical Tuesday

Wednesday is Wildlife Wednesday

Thursday is Take a Trip Thursday

and Friday is a Class competition... we will go around and count which grade level can get the most
students to celebrate their own culture. So Friday is celebrate your own culture day.

Attention club advisors, don’t forget your Homecoming nominations are due today.

A reminder that this Thursday, August 31st, is Back to School Night. We will show off our programs in the
gyms starting at 5:30, and the meeting with Mr. Phillips starts at 6pm.

| wanted to see if your students can make an announcement for us next week! Russo is in charge of
"Science Camp Cabin Leaders" & we need applications turned in for Juniors/Seniors only that are
interested! They do receive community service credits if they are chosen. Applications can be picked up
in Room M1 & turned into the PSA Office located in the R-Wing. We need cabin leaders for the week of
September 18th, & are gonna be choosing 2 girls & 2 boys.

BSU Business meeting will be held in B4 at lunch this Monday to the announcements? We will be electing
our officers to complete our charter.



Our Homecoming and Back to School Dance is next Thursday night, September 7th, outside in the quad.
Admission will be $7 at the door and $5 presale. Presale tickets are available to buy in the library at lunch
starting today until Wednesday September 6th.

The Christian club is open to everyone. If you are interested in finding out more about the club, we meet
in B-4 every Wednesday at lunch. Hope to see you there

Anyone interested in playing men’s or women's water polo this fall should come to F6, Mr. Sherman's
room for information and a player packet.

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

Sign-Ups are NOW being taken for the following; College Presentations, College Applications Workshops,
Financial Aid and ASVAB for information check out the Career Center

Attention Juniors and Seniors The Construction Trades Career Fair field trip is September 15th to explore
Heating and Cooling , Electrical and Construction industries, if you are interested please see the Career
center to sign up!

For SAT's - Sept. 8" is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 7" test.
For ACT'’s - Sept. 22" is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 28™.
Fee Waivers are available, please see the Career Center if you need help registering.

Seniors Cash for College night is coming up October 26%...... A workshop all about Financial Aid please
come to the Career Center to sign-up.

Delta Queens & Kings on Tuesday, August 29", San Joaquin Delta College invites you to “College Night”
from 5:30 pm-8:30 pm everyone is welcome!

Attention Juniors & Seniors, Stagg is now offering college courses here on campus, Sociology 1A. Your
18t step is to SEE YOUR COUNSELOR.....if you need help please go to the Career Center, deadline is
coming up, please don'’t procrastinate....

If you're interested in being a part of the Stagg Student Section at the home football game this Friday, see
any ASB member during lunch where the music is played.

Today we celebrate the R in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Respect with a quote from the Dalai Lama:
“When you practice gratefulness, there is a sense of respect towards others.”
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



